Allyson Euler

From:

noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca

Sent:

May 24, 2024 6:26 PM Allyson Euler; Laina Smith

To: Subject:

New Response Completed for Request for Council Delegation Form

Caution: External E-Mail - Please be cautious when opening links or attachments in email.

Hello, Please note the following response to Request for Council Delegation Form has been submitted at Friday May 24th 2024 7:23 PM with reference number 2024-05-24-008.

Name of Individual(s)

Megan Kroeker

Position/Title

Resident of Dryden

- Phone Number(s)
- Email Address
- Proposed meeting date for your Delegation June 10, 2024
- Will other individuals be in attendance? Please state their name(s) and contact info

Dustin Kroeker Laura & Doug Jordens Inga and Doug Rankin

- Have you appeared before Council in the past regarding this issue?
 No
- Will you be providing a formal written presentation to accompany the Delegation?

Yes

• Reason(s) for Delegation Request (subject matter to be discussed)

I am requesting that the city council investigate the potential risks associated with the use of de-icers, bubblers, and submersible pumps, which prevent water from freezing during the winter months. Specifically, I ask that you consider the

implications for public safety, lake access for recreational use, liability, and environmental and water quality concerns. Based on these potential risks, I request prohibiting the use of these devices

• Will you require any of the following for your presentation? Screen, Projector, Internet

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond]